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Dear Oregon lawmakers,

I am writing to implore you to keep the option of choice in the vaccine debate until more
conclusive evidence is uncovered which may require blanket vaccination.  At this time there
are records of some children have adverse events due to vaccines, and there are also religious
and social reasons for exemption.

I am completely in support of public safety.  But given that non-vaccinated people are only
putting other non-vaccinated people at risk, I do not believe there is a need for a blanket law to
require vaccination.   Those who choose to opt out do so knowing the risk they put themselves
in.

There are many reasons for exemption:  social, religious, health & medical.  My own son, who
is on the autism spectrum, may be at risk for further health issues with some vaccines.  We
have chosen to selectively vaccinate based on predominance of risk.

The main thing is, CHOICE is important until this debate is fully resolved.  Please refrain
from passing a law which would take away that choice.

Thank you.

Kathy Kali, entrepreneur & mother of 2

-- 
Kathy Kali
MusicMasters 
Financial Coaching
www.kalicoaching.org
kalicoaching@gmail.com
541-450-0781 cell phone
541-708-6091 home office

“Success is not the key to happiness. Happiness is the key to success. 
If you love what you are doing, you will be successful."  ~Albert Schweitzer
Cancellation policy:  2 weeks notice to cancel/reschedule, 
otherwise billing continues as planned.  We reserve your date for you and
turn down other engagements in order to keep your session on the books.
Thank you!
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